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                  IMPORTANT NOTICE TO CALIFORNIA 
POLICYHOLDERS RELATED TO THE COVID-19 PANDEMIC 

                 
 
The COVID-19 pandemic has brought uncertainty and challenges to many of our 
policyholders. While we don’t know when business will return to “normal”, we are here to 
support our customers through this crisis. 
 
If your policy’s estimated rating exposure base has been impacted by COVID-19,  mid-term 
policy adjustments may be available.These adjustments apply to General Liability/Package 
Liability sales or other variable rating base. Philadelphia Indemnity Insurance Company will 
consider individual policy adjustments based on your reported exposure changes. Any 
reporting of exposures does not waive our right to confirm the information through an audit or 
request other supporting information.  
 
If your scheduled automobiles have been taken off the road as a result of the COVID-19 
health crisis, policy adjustment may be available. Coverage for liability and collision may be 
suspended for 30 days. This adjustment would apply only to the vehicles in non-operational 
status. Philadelphia Indemnity Insurance Company does reserve the right to confirm that the 
vehicles were not on the road for the indicated period. 
 
Please contact your agent or broker to submit information regarding any changes to your 
operations as a result of the pandemic.  
 
To obtain additional information: 
 
You may call our toll-free telephone number as shown above. 
 

 
 
 
 


